NEW MEMBERS

Carone, Nicholas E.	10620 Parkwood Dr	Kensington, MD 20895	Sponsor: Kevin O'Neill	897-5150
Chandler, Hudson E.	14079 Great Notch Terrace	Gaithersburg, MD 20878	Sponsor: Bill Schneider	294-6173
Cronin, Mike	6 Rock Falis Ct	Rockville, MD 20854	Sponsor: Bob Schneider	340-0343
Fort, James	20136 Club Hill Dr.	Germantown, MD 20850	Sponsor: Bob Schneider	353-0128
Gerharz, Reinhold J.	13424 Biddeford Ct.	Germantown, MD 20874	Sponsor: Bill Schneider	972-5207
Jackson, Christopher	13411 Shady Knoll Dr. #216	Silver Spring, MD 20904	Sponsor: Alan Hrast	890-0293
Kaufman, Robin	25508 Jarl Dr.	Gaithersburg, MD 20882	Sponsor Stanley	414-0387
King, Edward C.	3831 Hamilton St.	Hyattsville, MD 20781	Sponsor: Joe Gick	277-2559
Lee, Chong-Chou	12608 Granite Ridge Dr.	Gaithersburg, MD 20878	Sponsor: Bill Schneider	926-1729
Mills Jr., James F.	13517 Walnutwood Ln.	Germantown, MD 20874	Sponsor: David Gold	253-4205
Thomas, William L.	2716 Sams Creek Rd.	New Windsor, MD 21776	Sponsor: Chuck Crooks	875-0238
Thomas III, William L.	6023 River Birch Ct.	Hanover, MD 21076	Sponsor: Chuck Crooks	796-5881
York, Michael J.	4 Brattle Ct.	Gaithersburg, MD 20877	Sponsor: John Corbin	948-3521



THE IZAAK WALTON LEAGUE OF AMERICA WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT CHAPTER P.O. Box 118, Damascus, Md. 20872 BULK RATE U.S. POSTAGE

PAID DAMASCUS, MD. 20872

PERMIT NO. 4389



NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING will be **FRIDAY**, **September 30th**. This will be the Annual Installation Banquet and business meeting. The evening will begin with a period for relaxation from 6:45 to 7:30 p.m., when the dinner will be served. Following the dinner there will be a brief business meeting preceding the swearing-in ceremony and program. The menu will provide a sumptuous feast for everyone, and it will be free. Come out and celebrate with the new Officers and Board.

NEXT BOARD MEETING will be Wednesday, October 12, at 8:00 p.m.

AT THE AUGUST MEMBERSHIP MEETING the featured speaker, Phil Catron, founder and CEO of Naturalawn a complete lawn care service now franchised in 27 states, gave an excellent illustrated lecture on ecological care of lawns and shrubbery. We all learned some great new pointers on how to care for our lawns in an economic, but effective, fashion. Mr. Catron received great coverage in the Washington Post of September 3, 1994, in which he was extensively quoted. Thanks to Program Chairman Bill Kelly for bringing Phil to our attention. We look forward to many more interesting programs.

THE NEW SLATE OF ELECTED OFFICERS AND Directors for the 1994/1995 year is as follows:

President 1st Vice President

2nd Vice President 3rd Vice President Membership Secretary Corresponding Secretary

Recording Secretary
Treasurer

Parliamentaryian Chaplain

Sgt at Arms Ex Officio O. S. "Mac" McCollum

Ari Sapir

Georgia Townsend

Chuck Crooks

?

Joe Hamilton Joe Carinci Bob Mabie

?

Bill Carbone Rick Sommer Directors:

Dave Anderson, Sr. Edward Bennett John Corbin John Dyer Paul Jackson John Walker

Please note the lack of a Corresponding Secretary and a Chaplain. The Nominating Committee met with little success in trying to fill these offices. With nearly 800 Members there <u>must</u> be <u>many</u> persons capable of fillingthese capacities. Step out and be recognized at the next meeting. Call President Mc Collum at 854-3707 and let him know you want to be a Member in action.

THANKS TO:

Our newer likes for showing up in the Christmas Tree Fields August 13th to work on our major conservation project. The temperature was in the high 80's and the humidity about 100%: Rick Fera, Tom Hamill, Tom Abernathy, Jeff Williams, Frank Capells, Alan Pressman, Bob Stoner, Chris and Pat Picaut, John Aldridge, and "field bosses" Dave Anderson and Merle Keesler. "We cut, trimmed, and had lunch":-Bob Mabie, General Activities Chairman.

FOR RANGE CLEANUP August 28th: Bill Kelly, Phil Dean, Al and Nick Hrast, Jim Strachen, Gene Hilty, Archie McAlister, Terry and Kevin McCoy, Doug Sands, John Walter, Walter Frear, Angie Abrams.

FOR ADOPT-A-ROAD cleanup on September 10th: Al Hrast and son Nicholas, Al Pressman (4x), Scott Greggory, Paul Mangioni, David Wright (2x), Paul Kilcoyne; Bob Mabie, Chairman.

A LARGE TURNOUT is needed for the September Range Cleanup on the 25th. This is our time to prepare for the fall and winter shooting seasons. "Many hands lighten the load" - we'll see you there at 10:00 a.m. Bring gloves, wheelbarrows, shovels, brush cutting equipment and rakes. If you don't have any equipment just bring yourself.

OCTOBER SKEET, TRAP & 5-STAND RANGE OFFICERS

- 1 Sat. Bill Blackstone, Cornell Kitell, Bill Rahn
 - Sun. Ed Bennett, Bill Wright, John Corbin
- 8 Sat. Tom Ouelette, Tim Ouellette, John Byer
- 9 Sun. Bill Marnane, Marc Grimes, Les Blazey
- 15 Sat. Bob Cooley, Les Slavin, Lauren Englehart
- 16 Sun. Peter Currall, Dave Gold, Bob Sadler
- 22 Sat. Bob Woodward, Weldon Humphries, Nancy Humphries
- 23 Sun. Rick Murphy, Mike Merollini, Chuck Crooks, Mac McCollum

29 Sat, Kevin O'Neill, Alan Newcomer, Paul Hancock

30 Sun Jim Malone, Roy Greisler, Paul Hancock

SKEET, TRAP AND 5-STAND

THE SPORTING-HUNTING Rifle shoot scheduled for Saturday, October 22 has been cancelled.

THE HIGHLY SUCCESSFUL Air Rifle Program will continue on Tuesday and Thursday nights, from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m., under the guidance of Phil Dean.

WEDNESDAY NIGHT bird shooting has been discontinued effective Sept. 14.

Joe Hamilton, News Letter Editor